TEAMING UP FOR SUCCES (TUFS)

INSTITUTE FOR PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT (IPD)

AND

SOUTHERN WESLEYAN UNIVERSTIY SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

Purpose:  To create a working relationship between IPD and SWU to reach the common goals of improving and increasing the awareness and value of attending and graduating from SWU’s Business School.

Process: Create a SWU Marketing Team made up of BAAB members and Business School Interns to gain an understanding of IPD’s strategies and plans and determine how the SWU team can be of value.

Background: IPD has been under contract with SWU for a few years.  Student enrollment over all has declined over the past 2 years which is a concern especially for the Business School.  There has been a decrease in total enrollment of 700 students and 351 in the business school in the last 18 months. This has an estimated decrease in tuition of approximately $18 million (IPD’s commission on this amount is 30% or about $5 million) resulting in a net loss to SWU of over $13 million.  This needs to be fixed so that we have a win/win result for all parties.
Plan:  

To meet with IPD to gain an understanding of last year’s results and the first half of 2007 and to learn about the revised strategies and plans for reaching the market and increasing enrollment.  

Determine what can be done to relocate the Columbia facility.

Determine what new market can be reached, i.e, the military in Columbia and Charleston by meeting competitive tuition rates and programs.

  Develop and time and events schedule along with who is/are responsible to getting it done.
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